Year U Newsletten

Welcome to Year 4! We hope you find the following information useful.

This term, we will be focusing our Maths learning on subtraction,

measurement and multiplication and division.

This will include learning about the conversion between metric units
(metres, centimetres, millimetres, kilometres) and solving problems.

Throughout the term, we will be practising our times tables so
please continue to use Times Table Rockstars at home to improve

Our English lessons all be based on our topic of the Romans.

ROMAN MYTHS [

We will be writing an exciting Roman myth featuring one of the ; A
many Roman gods! o 58 McCaughrelan ;

Using our SPAG skills of inverted commas, fronted adverbials and
expanded noun phrases will ensure our writing is top quality!

We will also write non chronological reports to showcase our
learning about Roman homes and technology.

What did the Romans do for us?

In Term 2, we will continue our journey
through Roman times.

We will be start by examining the evidence
that Romans left behind in Bristol. Look out
for the Roman road if you go for a walk on
the Downs!

Our learning will help us find out what we
have to thank the Romans for in home
improvements!

We will find out who Boudicca was and how
she led the fight against the Roman
invaders.

There is also a fantastic art sculpture project
planned!




On Monday, Wednesday and Friday children will be
challenged to complete different physical activities.

On top of this, the children will also have 2 PE sessions per
week. (Wednesday morning and Friday afternoon).

It is important that all children are involved in all PE activities.
This term children are asked to wear their PE kit to school on
the planned days for PE.

For this term, homework will be set on Microsoft teams.

The homework menu with additional creative activities was
senthomein term 1.

Please make reading your priority, and also continue using
Times Table Rock Stars and Spelling Shed to improve fluency.

CALM
AND

DO YOU R This will really help the children in their lessons!

HOMEWORK

Other Useful Information

Uniform - please make sure all school uniform is
clearly marked with your child’s name.

Class teachers will collect from the gates at
8.50am, and will bring the children for collection
at 3.05pm.

All children need to have a water bottle in
school.

Please ensure earrings are removed on PE days.

Please pass on any messages to us via a member of SLT at the gate.
We will be happy to contact you.

Thank you,

Mr Deeney and Miss Foote
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